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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office peacefully
resolved a situation Wednesday morning on Pickens Street in the Lincolnville area.

About 3 a.m., dispatchers received a call in which a man threatened law enforcement.

Deputies responded to the area of Pickens and Jackson streets to conduct a welfare check.
After establishing a perimeter around a home, the deputies made contact with a man inside. He
ignored deputies’ initial commands.

Before 7 a.m., a young adult male walked out before the man released a small child from the
home. The man surrendered peacefully a short time later and was detained for further
investigation.

There were no injuries. At this time, no charges have been filed. Detectives are continuing to
investigate statements made in the phone call.

https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/
https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/
https://twitter.com/ChasCoSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/ccsosheriff/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcmWZAof3NDmuIB9wUyuK7w
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/sc/charleston-county/charleston-county-sheriffs-office-1/

